

## The Corporation of the District of Central Saanich

Terry Johns
Territory Manager, Lubri-Lab BC

Re: Lubri-Lab BC

Dear Terry,

As the individual responsible for maintenance for the District of Central Saanich, it is my responsibility to ensure our equipment is maintained in a matter that ensures we meet the needs of our community. This includes all emergency vehicles as well as our heavy maintenance equipment.

In addition to ensuring we are using the highest quality lubricants available, we also must be aware of the impact that we are having on the environment due to the sensitive areas that we operate in.

When you approached me a few years ago with the Lubri-Lab BC line of products, I decided we would try a couple of your products and see what the results were. Over time we have consistently added your products in all applications and now use your full line of Synthetic Oils, Grease, Pen Lube and your additives; both Detona + and Xtra Diesel for our fuel.

I have even requested a special blend of your Hydraulic Oil (Bio-Tope) and request this was met with no concerns what soever.

I am pleased to recommend your products to anyone who wants superior performance while being sensitive to the environment at a time when both of these issues are so critical.

Regards,

**Butch Chad** 

Chief Mechanic

District of Central Saanich